Labour Department public occupational
health talk cancelled

To continue to help reduce social contact and the risk of the spread of
COVID-19 in the community, the Labour Department announced today (March 30)
that the public talk entitled “Noise Hazards and Prevention of Hearing Loss”
scheduled for April 2 at the Lecture Hall of the Hong Kong Space Museum, Tsim
Sha Tsui, has been cancelled. Enrolled participants will be informed of the
cancellation.
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